
 

Ministry Partners,                                                                                                                                      Dec. 2018 
     As you can see I leave for Uganda on Dec. 18th with an extremely busy schedule through Jan. 30, 2019. 
Please pray for: Open hearts for the Gospel, favor with everyone we meet, travel safety, good health for the 
team and for me plus strength and stamina as I share in church crusades and 38 prison crusades.  

 

 



 

 

While we are in Africa follow us on the blog - http://arlenetatum.blogspot.com/  OR  the IRM ministry fb page  

THANK YOU                                                                                        
For your prayers and financial support.                                                                       

That none would be lost,                                                                                  

Arlene 

International Reconciliation Ministries – Arlene Tatum 
 

     _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically Arlene’s health needs. 
     _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive your newsletter updates. 
 

To receive a tax-deductible receipt: 
 Make checks payable to New Life Foursquare Church. Do not put Arlene’s name on the check 
 Include this form and mail to New Life Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 
 Donations can also be made through the church website:  http://canbyfoursquare.com/      Or by texting CANBY4 to 95577 
 

Name:  

Address:                                                                                               State:                              Zip:           


